Board Meeting  August 5, 2013  Nodak Building
Two board members were absent (excused absences).  No guests were in attendance.  The meeting was called to order at 7:31 pm.
Minutes from the July 30, 2013 meeting were reviewed and approved.  Bills were submitted and approved for payment.
Discussion held on the upcoming races and work that needs to be done before August 11th race night.
Discussion held on issues with the flagging crew.
Discussion held on how we may be short of workers/volunteers for Motor Magic weekend.
Discussion held on additional sponsors and signs.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting will be August 12, 2013.  Meeting adjourned at 8:51 pm.

